





Experian: 1-888-397-3742
WWwWw.experian.com
P.O. Box 9554
Allen, TX 75013

TransUnion: 1-800-680-7289
www.transunion.com
P.O. Box 6790
Fullerton, CA 92834

A fraud alert will notify creditors that before they issue new credit lines or credit cards, they must notify you to
determine if the request is legitimate. A security freeze will prohibit the consumer reporting agency from releasing
your credit report or any information to a third party, with limited exceptions, without your prior express authorization.
If you find that you have been a victim of identity theft, you should notify your local law enforcement agency or the
North Carolina Attorney General’s Office. For more information about preventing identity theft, please contact the
Federal Trade Commission or the North Carolina Attorney General’s Office.

Federal Trade Commission North Carolina Attorney General’s Office
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 9001 Mail Service Center

Washington, DC 20580 Raleigh, NC 27699-9001

(877) 382-4357 (919) 716-6400

www.ftc.org www.ncdoj.gov

In addition to the advice provided here, the North Carolina Attorney General’s Office provides advice for people
who are affected on their website: http://www.ncdoj.com/Help-for-Victims/ID-Theft-Victims/Security-Breach.aspx

We share your concerns and regret this situation. NC State is committed to protecting the information and data we
maintain and will continue to monitor this situation. If you have any additional questions about this matter, please
visit http:/go.ncsu.edu’- - -hiers-office-notification or contact 1-844-787-6811 Monday through Friday, 9:00AM to
9:00PM Eastern Standara Time.

Sincerely,
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Maria L. Brown

Director

University Cashier’s Office
North Carolina State University
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